
 
 

Event considerations for COVID-19 

Park Center is optimistic that by May 2021, we will be able to safely host in person gatherings 

with limited social distancing. However, the following provides an explanation of the 

considerations we have made to make the event safe and successful if the COVID-19 pandemic 

is still unchecked.  

Attendance:  

Virgin Hotel’s maximum capacity is 270 individuals for our event. However, Park Center will 

abide by the most stringent capacity guidelines per local, state, and national recommendations 

and make those decisions one month prior to the event and communicate that information to 

all guests.  

Event Program and Facility:  

Park Center will also include the following safety measures at the event:  

• Maintain space for guests to be at least 6 feet apart. 
• Use multiple entrances and exits and discourage crowded waiting areas. 
• Prioritize outdoor activities 
• Offer online attendance options in addition to in-person attendance  

 
FAQ 

Will I receive a refund for my contribution if the event is rescheduled?  

We do not plan to issue refunds; however, we will move all recognition associated with the 

contribution or sponsorship to the newly reschedule event.  

Will masks be required at the event?  

Park Center will follow the most stringent health recommendations required by health officials.  

How will the food be served? 

Food will be plated and served individually to each guest. There will be no buffets, no waiting in 

line and no shared meals.  

 


